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8th February 2024 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
After a few months at St. John's, I am amazed with the enthusiasm, skills and effort the children are 
putting into PE and Sports. All staff are working towards building up an active for life attitude for every 
student and to this direction, we would like children to be proud and showcase their achievements, as 
well as the ways they choose to stay active and fit during their school time but also during their time 
off school. 
 
With a half-term break and Easter holidays approaching, I would like to ask for as many children as 
possible to capture a few photos from their active breaks or the children's sporting activities to create 
an A4 size collage. The collage, must have the child's name and class and can have photos from a few 
different activities or only from one activity if you choose (it can be anything from a sports specific 
activity, to a walk in the park, from skiing and scuba diving to playing at their back garden). See below 
an example of how the collage may look like. All creations then need to be handed to the school offices 
(via class teachers) and we will create a Stay Active Book of Excellence to keep on display in our school. 
 
We plan to inform the children during service on Friday. 
It would be great to have as many families as possible 
taking part. There is no date by which you have to bring 
your collage in, we will add it to the collection as and 
when you bring it in.  
 
Thank you for your support on this and looking forward 
to seeing how active our children stay during their 
breaks from school. 
 
 

 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 


